
 
 

  
  
 
 
 
 
 
                                     December 1st 2023                                                             

                                            

 
 

Monday 4th 
December 
 

• ALL COSTUMES IN TODAY IN NAMED CARRIER BAGS 
• NO OAK CLASS P.E. today ( rehearsal) 
• Piano lessons for named children 
• LAST Clubs after school: 3-4pm: Willow Class Club – come dressed for sport!! 
• Nativity Tickets will be in book bags today 

Tuesday • Woodwind lessons for named children 
• Dress Rehearsal: Doors open at 1.50pm for a 2pm start. 

Wednesday  
 

• Nativity @ 2pm: Doors open @ 2.50 children will come home in costumes 
• Nativity @ 6 pm ALL CHILDREN TO RETURN FOR 5.45PM in costumes  

Thursday Whole school trip to the Pantomime: dress as a Pirate BRING A PACKED LUNCH 
Friday • Guitar lessons for named children 

• Willow Class P.E. day come in kits 
• Beech Class P.E day come in Kits 

Saturday HO-HO-HO – it’s time for the Christmas Fair – come along from 12-3pm!  

Nativities 
• costumes in Monday: in a named bag. Children will bring their uniform home after the 2pm performance 
• doors for the 2pm performance will open at 1.45 pm for a 2pm start 
• doors for 6pm performance open at 5.45: your children will go to their starting spaces at this point 
• all children do need to return as they are all important parts of the Nativity as a whole 
• most characters will be bare foot: soft soled shoes can be worn, if your child prefers.  

 
Tickets have now all been allocated. I have been able to give all families what they asked for, including any 
extra seats.  There are 14 seats left for the Wednesday 2pm performance and 40 for the dress rehearsal on 
Tuesday at 2pm. 
 
These will be allocated on a first come first served basis: please email: head@singleton.school and I shall add 
to the allocation first thing on Monday morning. 
 
Pantomime 
Please remember to complete the permission slip for the Pantomime on My Child At school: in Trips section. 
If you need a paper copy, please come to the office. If children do not have a permission slip / consent on 
line, we cannot take them with us.   
 
Golden Book 
We celebrate, Spencer and  Vlad ( Y4)  and Seren (Y3)  for their learning attitudes, teamwork and 
communication whilst starting their Flourish Challenge this week – what a great team you are! Ewan ( Y1) 
for some fabulous writing  - huge progress in handwriting and sentence structure – well done! Evie (Y6) for 
her incredible leadership skills whilst Oak Class were making Christmas decorations – she supported others 
with skills which come naturally to her – brilliant!  Hanna (Y5) for her learning attitudes in all aspects of 
the curriculum – she has loved the challenges presented and has shown huge pride in her work – fabulous! 
 

Have a lovely weekend – Theresa Smyth and Team 
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